
 

 

 

 

Gardening Hub 

 

Are you passionate about gardening or just wanting to turn your little patch 
into a small piece of paradise? Or perhaps the good life appeals to you;  

all those lovely home grown vegetables?  
Would you like to meet with other gardeners to share knowledge, plants 

and seedlings? If so St. Matt's Gardening Hub is for you.  
You don't have to be an expert - just want to enjoy your gardening with 

others and share your wisdom.  
We will meet monthly at Chris and Carole's home on a Friday evening  

from 8pm - 9.30pm unless otherwise advised.  
The group will be run by Chris Wicks and Gill Fuller. 

 
As well as general garden chat and advice, each month will have a different 

focus.  
March 15th Making plans - perhaps bring a picture of your plot as we share 

 plans for the new season. Bring along any spare veg seeds to swap 
 

April 12th Flower power - flower seed swap and flower garden planning 
 

May 10th Plant swap - too many courgettes? Your squash failed to   
 germinate? Don't worry; bring your spares along to swap  

 

June 7th - lets get outdoors (we will take advantage of the light evenings to 
 meet in one of our gardens)  

 

Saturday July 6th - seeing how the professionals do it - a gardening hub trip 
 out to a National Trust or RHS garden.  

 
If there is interest we may try and run a garden hub visit to the Hampton 

Court Flower Show.  

Time2Talk Hub 
Time2Talk aims to give space and time for people to chat and get to know 

each other. 
The hub will meet once a month, on the 1st Sunday of the month 2.30pm,  

at child friendly locations.  
However, you don't need to have children to come along! 

Some venues may charge an entry fee.  
 

The next meeting is on Sunday 10th March (moved from 3rd March)  
at Dunorlan Park if the weather is ok.  

 
Please contact Ruth Dearlove or Laura Ross for more details of venues.  

Knitting Hub 
Do you enjoy knitting or would you like to learn how to knit? 

Everyone is welcome, regardless of your experience or skill level. 
You can bring your own knitting to do or you can join in the group project 

which will be making something for charity. 
Needles and yarn can be provided for beginners, but bring your own if you 

can!  
We meet on the 2nd Monday of each month, from 7.30pm - 9.30pm 

And on the 4th Saturday of the month, from 10.30am - 12.30pm. 
We meet in the church centre of St. Matt’s Church - you don’t have to come 

to all the sessions or stay for the full 2 hours if you are unable to. 
See Jane Richardson for more details. 

Details of all Activity Hubs (listed here)  
and Home Hubs (home groups)  

are on our website  
www.stmattschurch.org.uk,  

on My Church Suite,  
or from the church office. 

Please speak to the church office if you are  
Interested in joining a home group. 


